
Newsletter

Important dates and notices

Bubble closure

Sadly, we had to close our Year 2 bubble this week, due to two children 

testing positive. This was extremely upsetting as it was their Sports afternoon 

and they came to school dressed in their Team colours ready for their sports 

day and then had to be sent home. Please, please, please be vigilant and 

follow guidance. We really do not want any of our children to be poorly or ask 

bubbles to isolate. Children need to be in school among their friends and 

school family. We must avoid more upset. We have lovely activities planned 

to mark the end of this school year & we do not want our children to miss out.

Sports Days

The Sports afternoons have been a huge success this week. Thank you to all 

parents who have followed our guidance and advice and followed the rule of 

1 adult per pupil and no siblings. I would also like to thank our PE leader, Mrs 

Shaw for organising these events and Mr Crowther from Premier Sports for 

delivering and leading the activities. Great team work.

Parents’ Consultations

Week beginning 28th June - Teachers are holding Parents’ meetings to feed 

back about children’s progress. Please check your PING messages to make 

sure you’ve booked your slot. End of Year school reports will be sent out 

Friday 9th July and will look slightly different to the previous years’ layout. 

Sacramental Programme for Year 4 pupils

Thank you to parents who have signed and returned the Enrolment forms. 

We will be leading the first 2 of 5 sessions of the ‘With you Always’ 

programme on Mon 28th June and Mon 5th July in school 3.30-4.30pm. 

Parents are not permitted to attend due to the Covid restrictions.

Mr Breslin

We had a visitor this week! Mr Breslin came into school on Wednesday to 

see all the Year 5 children and thank them for all their get well cards, wishes 

and gifts. He also found George Gallagher from Year 6 and thanked him for 

his valiant effort, fundraising over £1000 for Leukaemia UK. 

Rewards & Celebrations

This Week’s Superstars 

A very big well done to the following children who have earned the 

most team points for their class this week. 

Infants                                      Juniors 

Rec – Reid Richards                        Year 3 – Shaanuji Kandeepan

Year 1 – Mathew Kunnachery Year 4 – Poppy Valentine

Year 5 – Daisy Taylor

Year 6 – Meredith Courtney

Winning team is BLUE WHALES

Always Award Winner 

The class this week with the most children achieving their 

always award is Year 5

Class with the most nearest 100% Attendance

This week Year 3 With 98.4 %

KS1 Handwriter of the week – Joseph Noone

KS2 Handwriter of the week – Freya Eaton

Please can I remind parents to wear a face mask when collecting 

your child/children, whilst the number of cases in Wigan are rising. 

We really do not want to ask any more of our classes and families to 

isolate. Thank you for your ongoing support.

Have a lovely weekend.                

From Miss Daley

St. Joseph's Catholic Primary School, Leigh

Please follow the headteacher on Twitter - @StJosephsLeigh 
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